Jaime Saylor

From:

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 10:44 AM
To: jeff tt-farms.com

Subject: Outgoing Wire Notification

Your wire transfer on 08/25/23, in the amount of $75,272.00, was successfully sent to US Enviromental Protection
Agency at TREAS NYC.

Contact if you have any questions regarding this transaction. Refer to wire sequence
number in your inquiry.

OMAD:

IMAD:

State Respondents Name: T & T Farms
Inc, Docket: CAA-05-2023-0021

This communication is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential,
proprietary, and/or privileged material. Unless you are the intended addressee, any review, reliance, dissemination,
distribution, copying or use whatsoever of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please
reply immediately and delete the material from all computers.





